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Portobello Primary School


Music Provision 2015-2016
Dear Parents/Carers

We are re-starting our additional music provision next week (week beginning 7th September) and would like to offer more children new opportunities.
Mr Ben Church will continue to provide guitar tuition.  This will take place on a Friday afternoon and is available to pupils from Year 2 – Year 6.  Ben welcomes new starters and is a super role model for the children.  We have a couple of spare guitars if you think your child would like to try this instrument before you buy!
We have an exciting opportunity for more children to begin flute and clarinet lessons with our woodwind teacher, Mr Crinson, who delivers tuition on a Monday afternoon for Year 3 to 6.  Unfortunately we are not able to provide instruments at the present time, but if your child would like to visit Mr Crinson’s lesson on Monday to see what happens please indicate this on the slip below. 
Niopha Keegan has been working with our choir over the last couple of years and we are pleased to say she will continue this year.  We have been very impressed with her passion for music and we are delighted that she has agreed to continue with us in this way and with her violin lessons.  
Choir is offered at no cost and will take place after school on Wednesday’s for Key Stage 2 from 3.30 – 4.30p.m. 
Violin lessons will take place on a Wednesday afternoon and are available from Year 2 to Year 6.  If your child is interested in starting but does not own a violin they may come along on Wednesday to be sized for an instrument.  We can then advise parents and carers on the best way to purchase the instruments.
Piano will be taught by Colin Nicholson who will teach classical and jazz styles as well as chords for accompaniment. These lessons will be on a Tuesday afternoon and are available from Years 2 to 6. 
Children are welcome to use the school piano to practise (break times and lunch times) if they do not have access to a piano outside of school. 

We request that music lessons are paid upfront at the beginning of each half term.  We are able to hold the cost at £4.00 per lesson for this half term, which will mean a payment of £28.00, per instrument, is due this September.  This payment will cover up to half term. 

If you have particular difficulty in meeting this payment please talk to us.  Under some circumstances (for example those children eligible for free school meals) the school can offer support. 

If you are interested in any of these opportunities for your child please return the slip below by Monday 7th September.  If your child currently receives additional music tuition we would be grateful if you could still complete the form.  
If you have any queries please feel free to contact Mrs Lees or Mrs Huntley. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

My child_____________________(child’s name)  in Year ___  would be interested in receiving tuition for 
_________________________________________(add all relevant interests).

I understand that pupils will be taught in small groups at a cost of £4.00 per session.

Signed__________________________________________ 

